5 May 2020

Good morning, seniors!  This packet is fairly short because today is a no-school day.  Attached in this email you will find your final article—“Why We Shouldn’t Shield Children from Darkness” by YA author Matt de la Pena.  Our previous articles were about the coronavirus, but I felt like we needed a change!  This article discusses the power of the story—a topic that I can appreciate.   I hope you enjoy the article!  Be sure to read your assignment description—the writing prompt is different this time!  This assignment should be submitted via email by 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday (5/12).  
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